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Doug Mortenson

From: Matthew McLarty <matthew.mclarty@cancer.org>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 8:28 AM
To: Senate State Affairs
Subject: [EXT]: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network Testimony on HB 1200

 
Chairman Crabtree and members of the Senate State Affairs Committee 
 
We at the American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network oppose HB 1200, this is clearly a bill designed to create more 
difficulties for South Dakotans gaining access to the ballot.  In South Dakota our slogan is “Under God the People Rule”, 
there is no need to change the petition process, there is no tangible problem in our system. 
 
I would urge this committee to defeat HB 1200 and keep South Dakotan’s access to change or chart their own future. 

 

Matthew McLarty 
Government Relations Director  
North Dakota & South Dakota 
m: (605) 254-6535 
fightcancer.org |  
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